April 18, 2022

Due to the lack of quorum for the April 18, 2022 Belpre City Council Special Meeting
the meeting was cancelled. Voting members of council present were Mrs. Dennis,
Mr. Ferguson and Mr. Ruth. Those not in attendance were Mr. Null, Mr. McClead
who was ill, Mr. Millhone who was on vacation and Mr. Wallace.



